Attachment 1

March 14, 2022

Dear Dr. Ken and The Board of Education,

| would like to inform you of my intent to retire at the end of
the 2021-2022 school year. | am immensely grateful to have spent the
last 35 years as a teacher with the Celina City Schools. The
administration, staff, students, and parents are truly the best of the best
and it has been a blessing to have spent my teaching career
surrounded by such qualified, caring, hard working individuals.

Thank you and best wishes,

gl

Amy L Phlipot
4th grade teacher REC
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